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December 6, 2012
SENT VIA E-MAIL AND ABC LMI 
David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Avista Corporation, d/b/a 
Avista Utilities, Dockets UE-120436 and UG-120437, and Dockets UE-110876 and 
UG-110877 (Second Phase) (Consolidated)
Enclosed please find for filing in the above-referenced dockets the original and twenty (20) copies of the Errata Sheet for Exhibit No. SC-1CT for Sebastian Coppola, on behalf of Public Counsel, together with a Certificate of Service. 

The changes made in the enclosed errata sheet do not affect Mr. Coppola’s ultimate conclusions or recommendations.  As Mr. Coppola explains, the data still demonstrates deterioration of service reliability and customer interruption time.  Notably, the two factors affected by the errata affect only 5 percent of the target short-term incentive pay. 

Sincerely,

LISA W. GAFKEN

Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Division

(206) 464-6595

LWG:cjw
Enclosures

cc:  
Service List (U.S. Mail & E-mail)


ALJ Marguerite E. Friedlander (E-mail only)
